August 25, 2015

Dear Dr. Adams,

I would like to thank you and your team for the excellent care I received at Mt. Sinai hospital. Every person who was involved in my procedure was professional, supportive and caring.

You and your team have given me back my quality of life, and I will be forever grateful. In today's world where we often read and hear about the negative, it is reassuring to know that you and your team are doing such wonderful positive things to help others.

Yours truly,

Sheldon J